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AAG Sends Letter to Congress Opposing Federal Budget Cuts
American Association of Geographers

The American Association of Geographers sent a letter to Congress outlining cuts to the federal budget that would negatively 

impact geographers and eto xpress concern over the President's proposal. Prior to the budget roll-out, AAG sent another letter

denouncing the leaked 2018 National Oceanic and Atmospheric Administration budget cuts, specifically the management of 

fisheries under their oversight. 
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